
 
 
OTHER EXCITING NEWS 

Have You Heard of T.E.A.C.H. Scholarship? 

As one of the several scholarship supports available in Palm Beach County, the Florida Teacher Education 

and Compensation Helps Early Childhood Scholarship Program, also known as T.E.A.C.H., provides 

scholarship funds to Early Childhood practitioners and directors. The scholarship funds are awarded to 

individuals who want to progress along the career pathway, and earn an Associate’s degree or a related 

credential in Early Childhood Education. The T.E.A.C.H. Scholarship supports funding for most tuition, 

books, internet access and travel expenses. In addition, reimbursement is provided to early childhood 

education programs for release time of employees that participate in professional development 

opportunities.   

Funded by the Florida Office of Early Learning, and managed by the Florida Children’s Forum, T.E.A.C.H 

Scholarship has awarded over 22,000 scholarships since 1998. 

For more information, please call 877-FL-TEACH or click the following link to access the brochure, 

http://bit.ly/1J8XxMC.  
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